
Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee 
 

Meeting February 3, 2020 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:38 pm. 
 
Present : Barbara Cook, Chris Brooks, Art Pichette, Dave Blakesley and Phil Dowlng. 
 
A motion to approve the meeting minutes from 11/11/20 passed 4-0. 
 
Art reported that the Town Hall roof was done and paid.  Bids are out for gutters. 
 
Town Hall insulation is needed.  Barb will get the contact info for the Eversource Municipal 
program director to Art, so that he can ask for a contractor through her to get additional 
savings. Green Communities money will be used. 
 
Door replacement will require 3 quotes and we’ll see if the Green Communities money will 
cover that. Chris will send the previously developed list of doors and specs to Art. 
 
Phil related that Mark Rabinsky wants to meet with Earthlight for a kickoff meeting with us.  
He’ll let us know when.  The town’s cost for the lighting upgrades for all the buildings is 
around $14,000, which will come out of the Green Communities money. 
 
Phil also reported that the Umass Clean Energy/Engineering people will be at the elementary 
school on February 11 to evaluate the heating system.  This had been postponed previously 
due to COVID.  An earlier report had been done in 2013. 
 
The next meeting will be on Wednesday February 10, 2021 at 5:30 pm. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:15 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Cook 
 
 


